February 3, 2016

RE:  Regular Scheduled Meeting for February 4, 2016

The regular scheduled monthly meeting of the Ball Pond Advisory Committee has been cancelled for Thursday, February 4, 2016.

The next regular scheduled meeting is on Thursday, March 3, 2016 at 7:00 p.m. in the Town Hall.

Respectfully Submitted,

Lisa Arasim

Recording Secretary

